Deline Homeowners Association
Meeting Minutes
May 10, 2005

THERE WAS NO MEETING AS THERE WERE NOT ENOUGH BOARD MEMBERS TO
ATTEND.

PREVIOUS MONTH’S MINUTES —
Since there was no meeting, the minutes for April 2005, will be passed out at the June 14,
2005, meeting, and the Board will review both of them at that time.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be held on Tuesday, June 14, 2005, at 7 p.m. Most meetings are
scheduled to be at the Tualatin Valley Fire Station Office Building in Aloha.





